
If you have a weak immune system and would like to inform others, please feel free to print this out and stick it in your window.
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SOMEONE IN THIS
HOUSE HAS A WEAK
IMMUNE SYSTEM

People with weak immune systems
are more likely to catch coronavirus
(COVID-19) and more likely to

suffer life-threatening complications
if they become ill with it.

Because of this, we are self-isolating

andlor practicing social distancing
as a preventative measure.

IF YOU FEEL AT ALL UNWELL OR
WE DON'T ANSWER THE DOOR,

PLEASE STILL LEAVE
THE ITEMS AND RING
OR KNOCK THE DOOR

THANK YOU FOR YOUR
UNDERSTANDING.





